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12th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the considerable positive and constructive feedback we 

have received so far regarding our online learning during the current lockdown. 

 

Attendance to lessons has been excellent and our teachers are thrilled to see this. As a reminder for pupils, 

lessons are compulsory, planned daily by the teachers and the curriculum will continue to be delivered.   

 

Some parents have requested to be alerted daily if their child is not engaging with remote learning or attending the 

lessons. One of the strategies we have now implemented is our online registration; each morning, pupils should 

attend their morning meeting, watch the video and register their attendance. If pupils fail to register their 

attendance, an email will be sent to you to keep you updated. We will start alerting parents from Monday to allow 

pupils a few days to log in and understand the process. 

 

Individual morning meetings will take place for year 7, 8 and 9 and a joint one for Key Stage 4 (year 10 and year 11).   

 

Below are instructions to access the morning meetings: 

 

To access the Morning Meeting class, pupils must: 

1. Log onto their school email and find the email called ‘Morning Meeting.’ 

2. Click on the link to join the Morning Meeting class. 

3. Once in the Google Classroom, click the blue ‘join class’ button. 

Each morning, we expect pupils to attend the morning meeting at 8.40 am. To do this, they must: 

1. Look on the stream and click on the assignment for that day. 

2. Open the morning meeting video and watch it in order to receive the messages of the day. 

3. Register their attendance on the Google Form which is assigned under classwork. 

For anyone struggling, the attached 3-minute video link explains the process for attending and registering at 

morning meeting.  

 

https://stgeorgesblackpool.com/pupils/home-learning 

 

Yours sincerely 

G Warnock 
Mr G Warnock 


